
July 6, 2025 

 

Dear IAEM USA Region 3, 

 

With this letter I wish to express my interest in becoming a nominee for the Washington, 
D.C. Representative for IAEM USA Region 3.  As a private sector emergency response team 
volunteer with D.C. CERT & D.C. Department of Health Medical Reserve Corps.   

Because of this experience, I believe that I may be qualified to serve in role of Washington, 
D.C. Representative.  Work experience and knowledge of D.C. Department of General 
Services & D.C. Public Schools Office of the Chief Operating Officer.   

Currently, I am an IAEM Student member and Washington, D.C. Real Estate Agent and I 
participate regularly in emergency management trainings and certifications.   

 

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

William “Joe” Brown 

 

 


